A Letter from Dr. Carol G. Johnson Brink, member of First Presbyterian Church, Saint Cloud, Minnesota USA



Greetings

It is getting closer to the time that I will visit Pakistan, and I am becoming more and more excited about the visit and meeting many of the wonderful Pakistani teachers, administrators, students and parents that I have been hearing about. I have only been associated with the Pakistani Presbyterian Education Board for a short time, but have found the people involved kind, intelligent, hospitable, compassionate, and very gracious.

I particularly look forward to the dedication of the Kinnaird Academy--you are seeing the completion of your vision of one more school where quality

education for girls will be achieved. Through this education it is hoped that the valued Christian traditions will contribute to positive changes in society with respect for others, tolerance, fairness and justice. I wish all the girls who attend this school great academic success and a bright and prosperous future--you will be the future leaders, not only in your own city, but also in Pakistan and the world. My prayers and blessings go out to each one of the students at the Kinnaird Academy.

I thank the Presbyterian Education Board for allowing me to be a part of this important event. I also thank my parents for their support of my education and dedicate my involvement with the Kinnaird Academy Building to them. They would be so honored to be a part of this project.